
              

 

Town Planner’s Project Review 

Wednesday, July 25, 2018 

 

XII. Solar Energy Systems.  Proposed amendments to the Zoning Ordinance to 

accommodate solar energy systems as accessory uses and principal uses.   

 

 I recommend that the board continue its review. 

 

On July 11, the Planning Board completed its initial review of the draft ordinance.  That 

marked up version is included in the packet. 

I recommend that the board go over it again, revisiting any appropriate items.  Once the 

board is satisfied with the changes, we will post the new draft for a public hearing.  At 

that time, the prior draft with the markups will be defunct. 
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